
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

This afternoon in celebration assembly, we said well done to the following children for making the 
extra effort to impress during this week.  

 

Class 1  
Excellent Early Learners 

Isla M 
Ben L 

Class 2 

Wonderful Work: Thea P 
Brilliant Behaviour: Zachary G 

Class 3 

Wonderful Work: Emily Crayford 
Brilliant Behaviour: Katie Butt 

Class 4 

Wonderful Work: Year 6 
Brilliant Behaviour:  Year 5 

 
This week there have been 2 class trips out, both to the Harewood Estate but learning about 

different things linked with their curriculum topics for this term. Some of the photos from the trips are 
available for everyone to look at on the school website but also please have a look at Tapestry for more 
photos if your children are in those classes. 
 Year 6 SATs have now finished with just writing assessments to finalize over the next few weeks. 
The chidlren were really positive about the tests and approached them in a very mature way. Well done 
Year 6. You deserve to do well. Year 2 continue their assessments throughout May. They too have been 
working hard this week, trying their best and just getting on with things.  
 
Coats 
 This week the weather has been extremely changeable with everything, from 
warm and sunny, to torrential rain. Please can we request that children have coats 
with them every day, even when it is sunny at drop off time. Ee like to get out for 
fresh air at playtimes if at all possible, even when it is raining. This week there 
have been a lot of children without coats (including on trip days) and this has 
caused problems when it has rained during playtimes.  
 
 
 
 



 

PTA Cycling Event 
 Attached with this newsletter is a letter from the PTA regarding their cycling event, which is on 
Sunday 21st May at the Brownlee Centre. 
 
Further information and registration is all on the PTA website.  
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/harewoodpta/index.cfm#.Y_T8XnbP3IV 
 
*PTA Cycling event: Online donations now available at  
 https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/harewoodcyclingfun, hope you can get lots of sponsors!  
Please also register each child on the PTA website. 
 
Thank you - PTA 

 

 ‘Wellbeing Statement of the Month’ 

May 2023 
 

Often we see others being better than we are at something. We all have our strengths and nobody can 
ever be perfect at everything. Doing your best is good enough and anyone who strives to be their ‘Best 

Self’ is amazing. 
 

 
 
 
 

Music In Worship – God Looks at the Heart – Hillsong Kids 
This week’s song is called ‘God Looks at the Heart’ by Hillsong Kids. The lyrics to this song, ‘God Looks 

at the Heart’ are based on a Bible verse from the book of 1 Samuel, chapter 16, verse 7: 
 

"People look at the outward appearance, but the Lord looks at the heart."  
 
Here is the YouTube link for the song: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3Buyb8NZ518  
 

 
 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/harewoodpta/index.cfm#.Y_T8XnbP3IV
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/harewoodcyclingfun
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3Buyb8NZ518


 

Events and Upcoming Dates 
 

Date Event 

Tuesday 16th May Inspirational Women Competition winners presentation 
event at Harrogate Ladies College – Class 3 

Sunday 21st May PTA Cycling Event (Please note the correction of date) 

Tuesday 23rd May Hearing Dogs for the Deaf to visit Class 3 

Thursday 25th May PTA Bun Sale (Class 1) 

Friday 26th May School closes at 3.15pm for the half term break 

Monday 5th June School opens (No Training Day) 

Wednesday 7th June Class 4 Football Match 

12th and 13th June Y6 Bikeability 

14th, 16th, 16th June Class 4 Residential 

Tuesday 20th June Sports Day (PM) 

Wednesday 21st June Class Photographs 

Thursday 22nd June Reserve Sports Day (If it is wet on the 20th) 

Friday 30th June KS2 Speaking Competition (Classes 3 and 4) 

Friday 30th June PTA Summer Fair 

July Dates will be added shortly. 
 

 
Have a good weekend. 
Mr A. Ratcliffe 
 


